
February 2014 
!
Dear Friend, !
Psalm 118:23 says, “This is the LORD'S doing; it is marvelous in our 
eyes.” We are amazed at what God has done in the past month in our 
support level as we have seen an increase of 9% since our prayer 
letter went out last month! Praise the Lord! !
February 2014 began with a last minute 
Sunday cancellation, but we were thankful 
for the opportunity to preach in Tim’s home 
church in Virginia. We have ministered and 
presented in four new churches in the 
month of February, ranging from the 
Tidewater and Shenandoah of Virginia to 
the mountains of West Virginia. Also, it has 
been good to drop in on some of our 
previous churches as we passed through 
certain areas. We are thankful for the Lord’s protection while driving 
through a few different snow storms in the past four weeks. !
We are now entering into the “season” of mission conferences. Please 
pray as we are extra busy in the coming weeks that God would keep 
us safe and give us the strength and health as we minister. Also, 
please pray that God would be glorified as His name is preached 
throughout the Dominican Republic. !
Thanks be to God, 
The Germano Family

Praises 
• New supporters 
• Full schedule and many 

opportunities to minister 
• $3,000 raised for outfit 

and passage !
Prayer Needs 
Scheduling for 2014/2015 
Money for our outfit and 
passage 
Health and safety in 
traveling !
Support Level 
• 36% 
!
Dominican Facts 
• $1 American dollar       

= $43 Dominican pesos 
• Population: 10.35 

million
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